
PROVISIONS FOR MEETING THE REQUIREMENTS OF
THE APHIS-KOREA
FULLER ROSE BEETLE WORK PLAN FOR CALIFORNIA ORANGES 2024-2025



Packinghouses Agree To The Following:
 
1. Oranges Shipped to Korea 

All oranges packed and exported to Korea will be sourced from groves where cultural practices include the following prescribed measures to control or mitigate Fuller rose beetle populations:
 
a. Skirt Pruning sufficient to prevent tree skirts from contacting the ground 
b. Weed control sufficient to prevent forming a bridge from ground to tree skirt 
c. Two insecticide treatments to control Fuller rose beetle using only University of California recommended pesticides from the UCANR IPM Guidelines web page at http://ipm.ucanr.edu/PMG/r107300311.html.

2. Required Documentation 

This signed affirmation letter (this document) must be held on file at each packinghouse to verify that oranges shipped to Korea meet the prescribed measures to control or mitigate Fuller rose beetle. 

3. Verification 

Packinghouses should provide records to APHIS or their authorized representative upon request to verify that the prescribed mitigation measures have been implemented. 


Packinghouse:
 

Owner/Manager: 


Authorized Signature:

 
Date:
